The Letters for Liberation program took place on December 6th, 2017 and had two
main goals. The first goal of this program was to let the United Nations know that the
American people are against the slave trade that is currently taking place in Libya. To
make our voices heard, our chapter sent over 300 signed letters to the United Nations
demanding that actions be taken against the slave trade.
Hundreds of African refuges are being sold into the Libyan slave market. It is extremely
necessary that we use the privileges and rights we hold to fight against the
oppressions our sisters and brothers in Africa are facing day in and day out.
The second goal of the program was to educate the student bodies at Drake and lowa
State Universities about the current state of Libya. Our chapter believed it was
extremely important to bring awareness to the Libyan Slave Trade as to not only bring
attention to the issue, but also educate our peers. The Letters for Liberation program’s
‘o purpose was to help put an end to a slave trade that has ruined over 450,000 African
refugee lives. Phi Chapter’s Letter for Liberation Program truly embodies the concept of ;
Political Awareness & Involvement.
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